
InvitaƟon
ROTARY CLUB OF WOOOLLOONGABBA invites you to a tasƟng event presented by TASTEPOINT Pty 
Ltd IN QUEENLAND

WHEN Saturday 30th January 2021 first session commencing at 4.45pm.

This TasƟng Event requires: 60 people aged 18 or over who eat red meat regularly 
(i.e. at least once a fortnight). There will be 3 sessions of 50-minutes of 20 
consumers. This allows adequate Ɵme for saniƟsing in between sessions. Sessions 
will run from 5.00pm to 5.50pm, 6.00pm to 6.50pm and 7.00pm to 7.50pm

WHERE Gabba Senior CiƟzens and Community Hall 22 Qualtrough St Woolloongabba

ADMISSION FREE when you register on-line at hƩps://gabbarotary.org.au/order-event-Ɵckets/ 

The Dinner is a tasƟng event working on improving the eaƟng quality of Australian Beef and Lamb 
and is part of an Australia wide Meat and Livestock of Australia on behalf of Meat and Livestock of 
Australia. You will be served 7 tasƟngs of Lamb and complete a survey on the taste of the product.

Tastepoint has the role of gathering consumers percepƟons on the eaƟng quality of meat. 

All samples provided to Tastepoint are Australian Beef and Lamb and are collected and stored under 
the strict regulaƟons of the Meat Industry. Tastepoint will be grilling cooked lamb for sensory 
tesƟng.

Tastepoint has a Queensland Government Covid safe Checklist and adheres to the Queensland 
Government Covid Safe Guidelines

TASTEPOINT PTY LTD WILL DONATE $1,000 TO ROTARY CLUB OF WOOLLOONGABBA IN RETURN 
FOR OUR SPONSORING OF THIS EVENT

HELP US RAISE FUNDS FOR ROTARY CHARITIES AND LOCAL COMMUNITY NOT FOR PROFIT 
CHARITIES


